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NOTICE OF SOUTH HADLEY PLANNING BOARD REGULAR MEETING
MONDAY, JANUARY 09, 2017 AT 6:30 P.M.

TOWN HALL – Selectboard Meeting Room

1. Minutes

2. Bills and Correspondence

3. Consider recommendation regarding roadway acceptances for the January 2017 Special Town 
Meeting (Apple Road, Stewart Street Extension, and Lawrence Avenue)

4. Consider Report to Town Meeting regarding Street Acceptances and Zoning Bylaw Codification

5. Consider Endorsement of Approval Not Required Plan submitted by Randall Izer for Alfred & 
Harriet Lee Hutt. Property Location: 106 Woodbridge Street (Assessor’s Map #52 – Parcel 
#30).

6. Consider endorsement of Recreation Trails Grant Application Phase 2

7. Development Update and Planner’s Report

8. Other New Business (topics which the Chair could not reasonably expect to be 
discussed/considered as of the date of this notice)

9. Adjournment

NEXT SCHEDULED REGULAR MEETINGS:    Monday, January 23, 2017

NOTE: Not all the topics listed in this notice may actually be reached for discussion. In addition, the topics listed 
are those which the Chair reasonably expects will be discussed as of the date of this notice.


